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CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO 

MEMORANDUM 

Greg Wagner 

Controller 

Todd Rydstrom 

Deputy Controller 

Ms. Angela Calvillo 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Greg Wagner 

March 12, 2024 

File No. 240111 - Memorandum of Understanding - Retroactive - San Francisco 

Deputy Sheriffs' Association 

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

In accordance with Ordinance 92-94, I submit a cost analysis of an amendment to the Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) for July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2024 with the San Francsico Deputy Sheriffs' 

Association. The amendment to the MOU, which incorporates side letters that confirm how 

compensatory time is earned and restricts the involuntary overtime draft, has no additional cost to the 

City. 

If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact Carol Lu of my staff at carol.lu@sfgov.org. 

Sincerely, 

Controller 
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